

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Eric Lifshin, Chair, University Senate

FROM:

George Philip, President

SUBJECT:

Deactivation of Academic Programs

DATE:

October 1, 2010

I am writing to invite the University Senate to comment on the academic component of my campus financial plan initiated with my emergency directive to suspend all new admissions to select academic degree programs on October 1, 2010.

The academic degree programs targeted for deactivation under the plan include:

Classics

- Greek and Roman Civilization (BA)
- Greek and Roman Civilization (Honors) (BA)
- Greek and Roman Civilization (BA/MBA)
- Greek and Roman Civilization (Minor)
- Classics (MA)

French

- French (BA)
- French (Honors) (BA)
- French (BA/MA)
- French (Minor)
- French Studies (MA)
- French Studies (PhD)

Italian

- Italian (BA)
- Italian (Honors) (BA)
- Italian (Minor)

Russian

- Russian (BA)
- Russian (Honors) (BA)
- Russian (BA/MA) [admission already suspended to MA]
- Russian (Minor)
- Russian (MA) [admission already suspended]
- Russian and Eastern European Studies (BA)
- Russian and Eastern European Studies (BA/MBA)
- Russian and Eastern European Studies (Minor)
- Russian Translation (Certificate of Advanced Study) [admission already suspended]

Theatre

- Theatre (BA)
- Theatre (Honors) (BA)
- Theatre (Departmental)
- Theatre (Departmental) (Honors) (BA)
- Theatre (MA) [admission already suspended]
- Theatre (BA/MA) [admission already suspended to MA]
- Theatre (BA/MBA)
- Theatre (Minor)

In addition, Project Renaissance, our living-learning program for first-year students, would be discontinued.

I would appreciate receiving your comments by November 19, 2010.